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Christina Moore

Re: Committee Term Expiration Notice - Affordable Housing Advisory

Office of County Attorney - Indian River

Ms Moore

Upon my retirement from Indian River Habitat for Humanity(IRHFH) at the end of April 2018, I should have
informed you that I no longer wished to serve on the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee (AHAC).

Please accept this email as notice of my immediate resignation from AHAC where I was a "not-for-profit
provider of affordable housing" representative.

If I might be so bold, I would suggest that a very worthy replacement would be my successor at IRHFH, Sheryl
Vittitoe. Sheryl's position at IRHFH is one of President/CEOQ.

I wish the AHAC all the very best in their future endeavors as they serve those in need of simple, decent and
affordable housing in our County.

Andrew Bowler



